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Mrs Marriott's News Update: 

Along with Reading and becoming a Well School, one of our other key priorities for school improvement 

this year is Equity, Diversity, Inclusion and Belonging. One focus within the EDIB strategic plan is No 

Outsiders. In the summer term, Andrew Moffet visited our school to share No Outsiders. He shared 

picture books with the classes which all focus around different themes of acceptance of others. We have 

bought the set of books to deliver a No Outsiders session each half term across the school year.  There 

are also assemblies which will be delivered in weekly key stage assemblies.  



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

Hemingford Harriers, our running club are already clocking up the miles! If you would like to join in, 

come along (children must be accompanied by an adult) to run a few laps before school on a Wednesday 

morning at 8am. Certificates are shared in Celebration Assembly and are given for various mile targets 

achieved. The wonderful Hemingford Harriers t-shirts are awarded at 10 miles!  

 

Thank you to all those families who have already completed the Parent/Carer Questionnaire link; this will 

close on Monday, so please take just a few minutes over the weekend to contribute your views if you 

haven’t done so already.  https://forms.office.com/e/XVrSQ3Kfef 



 

 

The House Team Key Influencer in the lead and getting extra play next week is Stephen Hawking Team 

with 953 House Points! 

 Staying Safe: Online Safety  

We teach online safety to the children through the 4Cs (Content, Contact, Conduct and Commerce). 

Please support conversations at home about staying safe online and about acceptable conduct when 

interacting online. There are some useful resources for all age groups here: Information, Advice and 

Support to Keep Children Safe Online (internetmatters.org)1 

 Have a lovely weekend!  

 
1https://www.internetmatters.org/ 



Mrs Marriott 

What's on next week: 

Monday 16th October 

Young Voices Parent/Carer Tickets 9:00am deadline Should you wish to attend the Young Voices 

Concert, please book your tickets and return the form which was emailed to you to the school office by 

9:00am 

Home/School Meetings - 3.30pm - 5.00pm. The deadline to book meetings is 10.00am on Monday 

morning via https://hemingfordgrey.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

 

Tuesday 17th October 

 

Choir - Choir will not take place today but will instead be held at school at lunchtime during the week.  

Miss Honey has notified parents via Showbie. 

Home/School Meetings - 3.30pm - 7.00pm 

Wednesday 18th October 

Hemingford Harriers Running Club  8.05am-8.35am (meet past the bike shed on the school field) 

Dance Club - 3:15pm - 4:15pm 

Home/School Meetings - 3.30pm - 5.00pm.  

Friday 20th October 

Family Worker Drop In Session 9.30am - 12noon, please see further information below. 

Additional Information for Families 

Aspens are holding a themed lunch on 2nd November. If you have you booked your child's lunch for this 

day, Aspens have asked that you rebook your child's meal choice from the menu below please. 



 



 



 



 



 

 



 



 



 

 


